
MDTC Public Policy Committee 

 

 

 

The Public Policy Committee will endeavor to report on pending and recently 

implemented state legislation that may be of interest to the membership, 

including related news from Lansing to the extent available.  No member of 

the MTDC may engage in lobbying activities on behalf of the MDTC without 

the express consent of most of the Board of Directors, and only then upon 

compliance with all registration and reporting requirements as may be 

provided for by law. 
 
 
 
 

Adopted at Board Meeting on September 23, 2021  
 


